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The Hawaii Government Employees Association, AFSCME Local 152, AFL-CIO
supports the purpose and intent of H.B. 2493, H.D. I which provides a vehicle to
implement pending collective bargaining agreements from a potential arbitration for
Bargaining Unit 09.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of H.B. 2493, H.D. I.

Respectfully submitted,

~Randy Perreira
~‘ Executive Director
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